April 12, 2021 Regular Council Meeting
Agenda Item D.4 - Handout 1

Subject: Permit Application number VP100582

From: Brent Robarts I

Sent: Tuesday, April 06, 2021 8:20 PM
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: Fwd: Permit Application number VP100582

To: 'cityclerk@princegeorge.ca'
Hello everyone,
In my opinion as a nearby home owner, this should be deferred until the property is re-

surveyed accurately and properly by a professional. 0.45 meters is not accurate, it appears
much smaller. Until this is done, no decision should be made.

At the end of the day, the “small” section of 2728 Moyie Street should be scaled back. It poses a
fire risk.

Thank you,

Corina Voll





